
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome! 
 

CALLING ALL GREEN FINGERS!  
 

Our lovely garden is in need of some TLC! If any 
parents would like to volunteer to help us with 

some gardening during the day or after school, we 
would be extremely grateful. 

 If you would like to volunteer please contact the 
school office.  

Following Social distancing guidelines. 
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

Seren yr Wythnos/Stars of the week 
 
 
Congratulations to the following children achieving 

the star of the week award. 
 

Nursery – Lillianna S 
Reception – Alfie P 

Year 1 – Isla H 
Year 2 – Georgia R 

Year 3 – Nel T 
Year 4 – Joshua T 
Year 5 – Dougie K 

Year 6 – Jacob N & Oliver P 
 

Diolch yn fawr, 
 

Sue Price 
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Dring yn Uchel – Dring yn Uwch 

Climb High – Climb Higher 
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 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

INSET DAYS 

The remaining dates for this year are now 

confirmed as 28th May, 7th June, 19th & 20th July. 

 

 
 

Please make sure you check ParentPay and Schoop 
for any messages. Schoop app can be downloaded 

and the Login ID is: 7056 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

 

 

Infant/Junior £2.40 
Please ensure your ParentPay for school meals 

is in credit.  Any debt is charged to the school. 

We are on week 2 of the menu next week. 
 

UPDATE 
 

* New baguette filling – fish finger baguette * 
  

As a school we must comply with Welsh 
Government Healthy Eating Regulations. 

Therefore your child will be limited to two 
sausage or fish finger baguettes per week. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 

The following fillings of ham, cheese or tuna are 
available daily.  

 
Please complete the baguette order or email 

the school by 9.30am on a Monday if your child 
would like a baguette as these are ordered in 

advance for the week. 
Thank you. 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

www.llanganprimaryschool.co.uk 

Twitter: @llanganprimary 

 

 

 

   
FRIENDS OF LLANGAN 

 
Future dates to note…. 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
 

The Safeguarding topic this week: 
 Keeping safe online 

 
Take a look at Thinkuknow: Thinkuknow is the 

national online safety education programme from 
the National Crime Agency. Thinkuknow offers 

learning activities, advice and support for children 
and young people aged 4-18 and their families. 
The Jessie & Friends animations for 4 to 7s will 

help you start a conversation about online safety 
and for 8-10’s, there’s the Play Like Share 

animations  and the Band Runner game and advice 
website. 

 
 

 

HEALTH AND WELL BEING 
 

Healthy body healthy mind! Get active! 
 

Cricket Camps in Corntown this Whitsun Half-
Term! Adhering to all Covid safety guidelines. Vale 
Cricket Club would like to welcome boys and girls 
to our ground to get active and social in the fresh 
air. The emphasis will be on participation and fun, 

with a bit of technical coaching thrown in too! 
 

Please see attachment on how to book your place. 
  
 ------------------------------------------------ 
 
 

Great to see Nursery out enjoying their daily 
happy walk around school dancing and listening to 

happy songs. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Please make sure you check ParentPay and Schoop for 

any messages. Schoop app can be downloaded and 
the Login ID is: 7056 

 
Please contact the office if you have changed your 

email address or contact numbers. 
 
 
 

http://www.llanganprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/jessie-and-friends-videos/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/playlikeshare/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/playlikeshare/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/

